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June 4, 1984

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011

Attention: R. E. Hall

Gentlemen:

I am writing regarding your letter of May 22, 1984. In response
to your letter here are some of the corrective steps that will
be taken to avoid further violation.

(1) The corrective steps which will be taken to avoid further
violations for Items 1.a and b, 2, 3, and 4.a. are as follows.

An audit system has been setup on Juno 1, 1984. I will be
performing an audit of all NRC files quarterly to make sure
that wipe test, survey reports, film badges and necessary
documentation on transportation is up-to-date. If there is
any violation in the audit, I will take immediate action to
bring the files up to NRC Standards.

(2) Full compliance will be achieved for Items 3 and 4.a, b,
and c on June 8, 1984.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

EMAC, INC.

U W

Wayne Stewart, President
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